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REPLIES TO THE QUESTIONNAIRE ON IMPORT LICENSING PROCEDURES1 

NOTIFICATION UNDER ARTICLE 7.3 OF THE AGREEMENT 
ON IMPORT LICENSING PROCEDURES (2021) 

URUGUAY 

The following communication, dated 20 December 2021, is being circulated at the request of the 
delegation of Uruguay. The Permanent Mission of Uruguay hereby wishes to inform the Committee 

on Import Licensing that the notification submitted under Article 7.3 of the Agreement, contained in 

document G/LIC/N/3/URY/14 of 22 July 2020, remains valid for the year 2021. 
 

__________ 

 
1 See G/LIC/3, Annex, for the Questionnaire. 


